
FREE BAGGAGE ALLOWANCE REVISION

Please be informed effective 1st December 2017, Malindo Airways will revise Free Baggage
Allowance for Economy Class Jet Operations (Boeing) for bookings which are ticketed on and
after 1st December 2017.
Any bookings made on or before 30th November 2017 will attract the current Free Baggage Allowance.

Free Baggage Allowance for Economy Class passengers will be 25KG for the entire network,
including Amritsar (ATQ) & Delhi (DEL) for both inbound and outbound segments. This revision
will also impact our
Codeshare Flights with our Sister Airline, Batik Air (ID).

However, please take note that Free Baggage Allowance for Dhaka (DAC) and Chittagong (CGP) will
remain as is at 35KG.

With this implementation, the two (2) piece luggage restriction imposed currently will be revoked
for Jet Operations (Boeing), allowing passengers to carry more than two (2) luggage, as long the total
weight of the baggage
is within the permitted Free Baggage Allowance.

Free Baggage Allowance for ATR operations will remain as is at 15KG.

Along with this Free Baggage Allowance revision, Malindo Airways will also revise the pricing tiers of the
pre-book baggage allowance. Chargers will be updated in the system accordingly.

Kindly ensure this revision is cascaded to all front liners, line stations, team members and departments
concerned.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.


